Sprachpraxis Module Exam Module 9 / Module 10 / MA 01/ MA 02
(English 3) WS 2023/2024

This exam will take place in Campus Center Horsaal 1 on Saturday February 3
from 8.30am to 12.30pm.

In order to be eligible for this exam, you must have successfully completed three
English 3 courses. Registration will be possible via eCampus up to Friday January
26. It is your responsibility to remember to register and to check that it has worked.
You can cancel your registration for the exam up to the day before the exam
takes place. If your cancellation is after that, you will need to provide the
Priifungsausschuss with a written excuse within three days of the exam.

This exam is a 4-hour written one. You will be asked to write a persuasive essay of
400-600 words in response to one of two current newspaper articles. Lehramt students
(including L4) will also be asked to translate a short text taken from a recent German
news publication into English; MA EAS and EACBS students can choose between the
translation or a reading comprehension exercise. You can find exam papers from
previous years in the Past Exam Papers section of the Sprachpraxis Moodle site (no
enrolment key necessary).

All candidates may bring one English-English and one German-German monolingual
dictionary to use in this exam if they wish. Electronic dictionaries are not permitted.
Please note that a thesaurus is not a dictionary and you will not be allowed to use one.

You are strongly advised not to bring any electronic devices (such as mobile phones,
smartwatches, bluetooth-enabled devices etc.) at all into the exam room. If you choose
to do so, they must be switched off completely and placed in your bag at the front of
the room before the exam begins. Please note that if you are caught in possession of
such a device during the exam, this will be considered cheating regardless of what
you were doing with it.

There will be a seating plan for this exam. If you have a specific requirement for a
seat, please send an email to Fiona Dancy before the registration deadline.

Candidates who need special exam arrangements must apply to their exam board
before the registration deadline. Please do this as soon as possible and let me know as
soon as you have the confirmation.

There is no “Nachholklausur” — the next opportunity to take the exam will be in
July 2024.

If you have any queries, please send me an email: Fiona Dancy, fiona.dancy@uni-

kassel.de
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